
 
 

   

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 72 of 2017 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/131/92 

 
 

18 July 2017 
Preliminary Notice re-Malta Air Show - 2017 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners that the Malta Air Show - 

2017 will be held between Saturday 23rd September 2017 and Sunday 24th September 2017. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a Maritime Exclusion Zone (MEZ) 

will be established between Wednesday 22nd September 2017 and Monday 25th September 2017. 

 

A  MEZ similar to last year will be established. Entry and exit from the Grand Harbour will be 

restricted to navigation for some time. 

 

A Notice to Mariners with the complete information regarding the exact area and the timing on each 

day will be issued at a later date. 

 

 

 

Charts affected:     BA 177, 194, 211, 2537, 2538 

 

All positions are referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 


